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New to Year 2 

This term everyone has been pretty settled in the 

New Year and I am loving the Maths lessons with 

Miss. Healy. My class are all properly excited for 

Halloween Trick or Treating and I am happy with 

having Mrs. Keane as my teacher and I think the rest 

of 2MK are happy too. 
 

 

Dear Readers,  

Welcome to the first edition of 

the Broadstone Bugle for 2018-

19, full of interesting stories 

and facts about what has been 

going on both inside and outside 

of our school this half term. We 

have lots of new writers from 

Y2 to Y6 ready to entertain you 

with their stories. We hope you 

enjoy reading this edition of the 

Bugle. 

Mr. Langley 
 

 

 
 

 

Football Club 

 

Football Club is where your year group (and 

a few years near to yours) learn football 

skills. If you well then you go on to take 

part in school matches.  

You will automatically be selected to play 

games against other schools like St. 

Thomas’s and Whitehill.  

It is a thrill to take part representing 

Broadstone Hall Primary School. If the 

Sports Coaches think you are well behaved, 

they will pick you to be on the Year 6 

school football team. We are hopefully 

playing our first match this week. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

    

Year 3 Topic 

My favourite thing we have started is how to 

make an animal trap. We had partners and we 

had to make our animal trap. We had to use 

what the cavemen used because we were 

learning about cavemen in English. After we 

drew it, we had to write it on a sheet of 

paper for planning. Then we had to write it in 

our books with all the corrections in it. Once 

we finished we drew a tiny version of it, but 

only if you finished it in time. It was super 

fun and I didn’t want to stop. Me and my 

friend Leila did a windy down one so it gets 

your animal and then you cook it and eat it. It 

is fun. You could do it in Forest School 

lessons too. 
 

 

Our First Half Term of the School Year 

 

In the first few days back we did a lot of 

fun and crafty things! We made some 

birthday cards so when it’s somebody’s 

birthday they can pick which card they want! 

In Maths we did column addition where we 

can add two very high numbers together. 

 In Reading we are looking at the book 

Gangsta Granny and we wrote a diary entry 

about one side of Gran which is her being 

ordinary and her other side is which is 

suspicious. 

 In English we are learning about nouns, 

proper nouns and expanded noun phrases.  

In ICT we have been trying to make a Pong 

game on scratch which Mr. Owen has helped 

us step by step.  

In the morning my class have French which 

Madame Bull teaches. We learn all sorts of 

French every Monday when we do it and in 

Year 4 we are trying to learn some songs to 

do with the weather and we are also trying 

to say certain weathers like sunny. This first 

school term has flown by for me!  
 

New Y6 Football Rota!  

The Year 6 boys were “rested” from 

playing football for a week, and the girls 

filled in their slots. 

 When the week was finished, Mr. 

Bagguley and Mrs. Marron decided it 

went really well!  

Some girls don’t like playing with the 

boys, so we made new football rules and 

took a vote, ‘boys and girls play 

separately’ or, ‘we half the year group 

and switch between days, so it’s an equal 

50/50’ and the winning vote was…..boys 

and girls play separately! Many people had 

different opinions, but that decision won 

by 5.  

So now, girls play football on their own 

one day, and boys play another. So if the 

boys played on the Muga Pitch on Monday 

break AND on the Small Pitch on 

Wednesday, they would only play one day 

and girls would play the other. 

 Do you agree with this change? Everyone 

seems to be happy with it, nobody has any 

concerns. And same football rules will 

apply (obviously)!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Scary Poems Assembly 5JG 

 

In 5JG, we did an outstanding assembly 

all about scary poems, modern and old, 

famously well known to local, tragic and 

petrifying monsters to your own spooky 

shadows… 

One you may have heard of  

“THE JABBERWOCKY” by Lewis Carrol 

or to give you his proper name “Charles 

Dodgson” giving information on the 

mysterious... 

You will have seen our assembly already 

and I hope you enjoyed it because we 

worked very hard at producing the 

astounding show. 

I who am writing to you now, was the 

very well-known Alice, who was the star 

in Alice in Wonderland, Alice through the 

Looking-Glass and What She Found 

There. 

Our other poem Mr. Shadow’s Shoes was 

a modern poem by Paul Cookson who has 

written it. This poem’s SCARE FACTOR 

was increased by getting quieter and 

quieter then shouting BOO! therefore 

scaring the audience out of their skins. 

 

Secret Friend 

In Year 3 we are doing a secret friend thing 

where you give gifts to make someone happy 

without you knowing who they and I just 

think it’s a really nice idea. I like the idea of 

the secret friend because you get a free 

gift. You don’t know who it’s from unless it’s 

your choice and you listened when we were 

telling our teacher. I think it’s just a really 

nice thing when it comes to giving gifts 

because it’s just something free that makes 

your day better and turns that frown upside 

down and makes you feel happy. 

 

What It Takes To Make People Happy 

 

1. Get something like a kit kat  

2. Sneak that gift in their tray whilst they 

aren’t looking  

3. Watch their reaction when they open 

their tray   
 

THE  MAYANS                                                                                                                                      

In year 5/6, we have been learning about 

THE MYSTERIOUS MAYANS! It’s a fun 

topic. We are reading a book called the Fifth 

Codex. We also made yummy guacamole, it 

was good fun. It was delicious because we 

ate it with chips. 

1. We chopped the tomatoes                                                                                                                                                          

2. We added the avocado                                                                                                                                                             

3.We added spices and lemon 
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Twist of Gold 

This is a book about two young kids call 

Sean and Annie who have to leave home 

because of the Irish potato famine in 

Ireland and a plague approaching. A kind 

Dragoon met them at the river every day 

and gave them 3 small loaves of bread for 

Sean, Annie and their mum. One day they 

had to say bye to their mum because she 

was dying and the torch was handed to 

Annie. The Dragoon paid for them to go on 

a ship to America and said goodbye. They 

made it to America and met a guy called 

Little Luke and two old ladies one called 

Henry and Mather who were very wealthy 

living in a mansion. That is as far as we 

have got at the moment, but we are really 

enjoying it. 

 

What we did in my class last Friday 

 

First it was Maths and I did lots of column 

addition. It was so much fun. After that, 

we did English and we read about Gangster 

Granny. In Golden Time, I drew pictures 

of flowers and love hearts. After that, it 

was home time so I got my coat and bag 

and I went home.  
 

Twist of Gold by Michael Morpurgo 

 

 In Year 5 we have been reading a book 

and it’s about two little kids that are 

called Sean and Annie.  

They lived in Ireland when the potato 

famine was around so they got on a ship 

and left their mum who was dying.  

The children had a torque, which is a 

necklace type of thing but it got taken off 

them by the mean Captain and their ship 

was wrecked. 

So far it is a very exciting book and I 

can’t wait to see what happens next. 

 

Stone Age Y3 

 

We learn about the Stone Age and we 

needed to write about a boy’s trip. In the 

trip, the boy fell in a magic hole which 

was actually a portal to the Stone Age 

10,000 years ago. As soon as he fell in, 

there was a scruffy, little girl and she 

took the 8 year old boy to their camp. He 

felt miserable as he had no clue where 

his parents were. He felt lonely and 

terrified.  

This is as far as we have got but we are 

really enjoying the story. 

 

 

YR 4 Science 

In Science we have been studying states 

of matter and their properties. We did 

an experiment to work out how quickly a 

liquid travels. For example glue took 7.47 

seconds to travel down a slope. To explain 

how the particles take shape we did an 

activity acting out the particles 

formation.      

In some materials the particles can be 

solid, liquid and gas, the example we 

looked at was water. After that we listed 

some materials that were in each 

category and what made it in that 

category.  
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjVk8y8hIneAhXQzKQKHdA1DaMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://news.sky.com/story/some-stonehenge-rocks-were-at-salisbury-plain-long-before-humans-11323822&psig=AOvVaw26HXHHrL7degir11aB7vnb&ust=1539713100117260

